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Fire Risk assessment bulletin update February 2020 
 

In the event that post your FRA you replace or change the floor coverings in your building, and this subsequently 
affects the performance of your fire doors i.e. there is a gap at the bottom that will allow smoke to escape then you 
will need to re-engage with your fire door partner to have the doors adjusted (where possible) to ensure your doors 
meet the needs of the protection and remain compliant under BS 476-22. 
 
If in doubt discuss with your accredited door support partner before undertaking any of this work  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




